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NOTICE TO PROCEED

ANCHOR HUMAN RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT CORP.
ACS Bldg., 2 Malakas St.,
Brgy. Pinyahan, Quezon City

Attention: IMELDA M. EBORA
President

Dear Ms. Ebora,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby
given to Anchor Human Resources Development Corp. for the contract of
“Provision of Janitorial Services for the People's Television Network, Inc.
(PTNI)”, ITB No. 2023-0002.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
starting on 21 December 2023 under the terms and conditions of the Agreement and
in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing at the
"Conforme" portion at the bottom of this page and furish us with signed copy
hereof.

etwork General Manager/
Head of Procuring Entity

CONFORME:

e
IMELDA M. EBORA
President

Anchor Human, Resources Development Corp.
Date: VTS ey




